THE CORPCRATICH OF THE CiTY CF PORT COQUITLAM

ENVIRCHMENTAL PROTECTION COMMITTEE

MINUTES
A meeting of the Envircrmental Protection Committee was held in the leeting
Room One, City #Hall, 2580 shaughnessy Street, Port Coguitlam, on Tuesday, MHay
23, 1989 at 1:45 p.m.

In attendance vere:

Alderman M.C. Farnworth, Chairman
D.G. Riecken, P. Eng., Deputy City Enginecr

ITEM I: CONFIRMATICN OF MINUTES

That the minutes of the meeting of the Envirconmental Protection Committee
121d on Wednesday, april 25, 1989 be taken as read and adepted.

Carried

ITEM IT: IMPLEMENIATION OF SUBSIDE TO SHARE

The Deputy Engineer noted that since Council has approved the $33 per
tonne subsidy to SHARE for the halance of the term of the contract for

N curbkside pickup of newspaper, and since the Budget Bylaw which allocated

e funds for this purpose has now been adopted, it is necessary to formalize
arrangements through either an amendment to the Contract with
International Paper Industries, or through a separate agreement with
SHARE. The Chairman incdicated that his prefercence was to deal directly
with SEARE provided that IPTI has no objections to this.

It was determined that the Deputy Engineer would discuss the matter with
both SHARE and IPI and prepare a draft agreement for consideration by the
Committee at the next meeting.

ITEM III: COMMENIS O GVRD'S KEY ISSUES INTERIM REPCORT Cil RECYCLING

The Deputy Engineer asked the Chairman vhether he had any comments on the
report which had keen presented to Council by GVRD representatives. The
Chairman felt that sufficient coments had heen made to the GVRD reps at
the presentation and that Council was generally supgportive of the report.

ITEL IV: COMPLAINT RE: PIT BULL TERRIERS

The Deputy Engineer referred to a complaint received from I.. Arneson
requesting that Pit Bulls be lhanned from the City. The current Animal
Control Bvlaw recuires that viciouz doys be kept sufficiently securszd and
has provisiong for applying to the Courte for warrants to destroy any
vicious Jdog regerdless of breod,
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The Chairman requested that survey of other runicipalities be carried out : .
to determine whether any regulate or prohibit specific breeds of dogs. He '
alzo requested that a letter be written to the corplainant noting that

vicious dog complaints may e made to the SPCA and advising that the

Committee will be studying bylaws of other jurisdictions.

ITEY VI: OTHER BUSINESS ; -

The Chairman indicated that he was concerned that land clearing is beinc ‘ ‘ .
carried out during the nesting season thereby destroying and/or éisplacing R
considerable numbers of birds. He will ke doing some research on when :
rost nesting occurs and bring forward a recommencation for discussion at a
future Committee Meeting.

‘ The Meeting Adjourned at 2:20 p.m. C
.
x%/aié‘ (v /7/ C. %/4{%
D.G. Riecken, P. Eng., Alcerman I1.C. Farnworth, - .
Deputy City Engineer Committee Chairman ‘ .
EGR:3lh
NOTE: Minutes not read and adopted by the Committee until certified correct i : -

by the Committee Chairman's signature.

¢cc Mayor and Aldermen
City Administrator .
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